Term 1, Issue 9

November 1, 2004

Editors: Melissa Bachalo and Julie Burgis



HEADNOTES

Attention all Windsor Law Students:

To have your event appear in HEADNOTES, email it to us at headnoteseditor@hotmail.com no later than the Friday at 5pm before the edition is to come out and we will make sure to include it!

THIS EDITION OF HEADNOTES IS BROUGHT TO YOU BY:

BLAKE, CASSELS & GRAYDON LLP

GRADUATION 2005 INFORMATION

THE BALLOTS ARE IN...VINYL FOLDERS IT IS!! ON OCTOBER 27, 2004, 76 GRADUATES VOTED AT THE GRAD MEETING. THE RESULTS ARE AS FOLLOWS:

- 1. 55 VOTED FOR THE COMPOSITE WITH THE VINYL FOLDER; AND,
- 2. 21 VOTED FOR THE COMPOSITE WITHOUT THE VINYL FOLDER.



REMEMBER TO SIGN-UP FOR GRAD PHOTOS IN THE LOWER PIT THIS WEEK. ALSO, WATCH YOUR INBOXES FOR AN E-MAIL FROM THE GRAD COMMITTEE KEEPING YOU UPDATED ON UPCOMING EVENTS.

Message from the General Office

Winter Semester 2005

Classes begin on Monday January 3rd, 2005.



Some students received an email from the Registrar's Office stating classes start on Monday January
10th, 2005. This information is for those in the Undergrad Program

SPEAKERS COMMITTEE:

Monday November 8 at 7:00 in the Moot Court:
Panel Discussion on Music and the
Internet: "Rocking in the Not So Free Virtual World"

The evolution of the Internet has resulted in the proliferation of music downloading and file sharing. The ability to share music files and create compact discs containing copyrighted material has in turn left the music industry searching for answers to this dilemma. One possible alternative involves litigation against those who infringe on copyrighted material. Other possibilities include the creation of new business models for the distribution of music and other content as a response to these technical advancements. This panel discussion will highlight the challenges presented to the music industry and potential solutions from the perspective of the consumer,

recording artist, and legal professional. The legal and economic ramifications of music downloading will also be discussed in order to provide the audience with the foundation of the current law and an insight into how the law will change.

Amnesty International's Urgent Action Network:

CLAIHR will be having its first AI letter writing meeting today (Monday, November 1st) between 12pm and 1:30pm in G102. We'll take care of mailing and

beverages, so all you need to do is stop by and get information on our first letter writing task. Letters must be completed and submitted by Friday, November 5th.



HALLOWEEN PARTY @ Dean Martini's



Thanks to
everyone who
came out to Dean
Martini's on
Thursday night...a
great time was
had by all.
Special thanks the
Social Committee
who organize the
night's events.
Congrats to all
the costume
winners!!

THIS WEEK'S EVENTS:

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
NOVEMBER 1ST	NOVEMBER 2ND	November 3rd	November 4th	NOVEMBER 5TH

Page 2 HEADNOTES